
 
 
 
The Boulder Valley Gifted and Talented (BVGT) Parent Liaison Network 
has its first meeting of the year coming up on Monday, 
September 10, and we are seeking new BVGT Parent Liaisons. Do 
you like to build connections and facilitate communication? Have you 
considered being a BVGT Parent Liaison? 

 
BVGT Parent Liaisons form a link between BVGT and local school 
communities. At our monthly meetings, we exchange information about 
BVGT events and other timely local opportunities. We also present and 
discuss relevant current topics affecting our gifted students. We are striving 
to build a network of well-informed and engaged parents who can offer a 
parent perspective to BVGT, gain knowledge and experience from our 
monthly interactions, and, in turn, become a resource to other parents 
within your own school communities. 

 
This school year, our Parent Liaison Network meetings will be held on the 
1st or 2nd Monday of the month at the Meadows Branch Library 
(4800 Baseline Road, Boulder, CO 80303). The timing of the meeting 
fluctuates between lunchtime (12-1:30 p.m.) and after school 
(4:30-6 p.m.). Please look carefully at the times listed for each date, 
because it is not an alternating schedule. 

 
* Monday, Sept 10, 12-1:30 p.m. 
* Monday, Oct 8, 4:30-6 p.m.  
* Monday, Nov 5, 4:30-6 p.m. 
* Monday, Dec 10, 12-1:30 p.m. 
* Monday, Jan 14, 4:30-6 p.m. 
* Monday, Feb 4, 12-1:30 p.m. 
* Monday, Mar 4, 12-1:30 p.m. 
* Monday, Apr 1, 4:30-6 p.m. 
* Monday, May 13, 12-1:30 p.m. 

 
We have many schools which are not currently represented by a BVGT 
Parent Liaison. If you'd like more information about becoming a 
BVGT Parent Liaison for your child's school, contact us at 
parents@bvgt.org. We recognize that the timing of these meetings may 
not work for everyone's schedule, so if you are interested but cannot attend 



meetings at these times of day, please still contact us to let us know of your 
interest, as we may be able to make other arrangements. 

 
We are looking forward to connecting with you! 

 
Tricia Carpenter and Deb Darnell, BVGT Parent Liaison Co-Coordinators 
parents@bvgt.org 

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
Bixby School serves preschool through elementary level children and their 
families in a small community setting that compassionately 
empowers children with critical thinking skills, self-confidence, independence 
and a love of learning; develops their individual gifts; and prepares them to 
make meaningful contributions to the world.	


